— ADVERTISEMENT —

Last chance to secure more
than 2000 jobs for Sunshine Coas

\

Today is the last chance to support
a project which will provide -

e Thousands of jobs for locals during construction and
hundreds of permanent jobs on completion

e Expand the Noosa National Park by 87%

e Much-needed housing alternatives and price ranges
* Much-needed Age Care and Retirement Living

e Community benefits such as 6.5km of new cycleways

e Enhance the environment with substantial certified
benefits to the koala and other wildlife populations

* Provide key infrastructure for surrounding residents

A large portion of the proposed master planned
community, Noosa on Weyba, sits in the Sunshine Coast
Regional Council and provides long term benefits for
local residents for years to come.

To show Council you support the project, submit a letter
to Sunshine Coast Regional Council today before 5pm.

You can email your submission via Council’'s website
or lodge at

http://www.sunshinecoast.gld.gov.au/sitePage cfm?
code=submission (using reference MCU 12/0208)

When providing a letter please reference the
application’s file number, MCU 12/0208, and the project
name Noosa on Weyba otherwise your submission will
not be recognised.

Or you can hand deliver to -

¢ 9 Pelican Street Tewantin

e Cnr Currie and Bury Streets Nambour
¢ 11-13 Ocean Street Maroochydore

¢ 1 Omrah Avenue Caloundra

For more information about the project visit
www.noosaonweyba.com.au
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